
From:   Terrence Smith   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 15, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0357-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Benham Ghaffari

Subject: FCC File No. 0357-EX-PL-2007

This letter is in response to your correspondence date September 13, 2007 concerning an application for
an experimental license by Sirius Satellite Radio.    

The out-of-band emissions for the frequency band 2320-2332.5 MHz will attenuate transmitter EIRP by
75+10logP(EIRP) dB.   

On the issue of coordination with AFTRCC, Sirius will coordinate all transmissions with AFTRCC under
this experimental license and ensure that no transmissions will occur within line of sight of installations
with AFTRCC facilities.    

Please contact me if you have any further questions.    

Regards,

Terry Smith

Senior Vice President, Engineering
Sirius Satellite Radio
989 Lenox Drive, Suite 212
Lawrenceville, NJ 08648

Tel: 609-512-9031
Fax: 609-512-9001
email: tsmith@siriusradio.com


